ACCREDITATION STATEMENT 


Health Restoration Academy is approved by:
 Illinois Department of Public Health (IDPH)
 Illinois Board of Higher Education (IBHE) 
Health Restoration Academy of Medical Arts is not an accrediting body recognized by the U.S. Department of Education.
Health Restoration Academy of Medical Arts does not guarantee the transferability to another school, college, or university. Credits or course work are not likely to transfer, any decision on the comparability, appropriateness, and applicability of the credit and whether credit should be accepted is the decision of the receiving institution. 








